
BOARD MINUTES 
JUNE 10, 2024 

 
The Keokuk County Board of Supervisors met in regular session, Monday, June 10, 2024, in the 
Board Room of the Courthouse.  Present were:  Michael C. Hadley, Daryl Wood, Fred Snakenberg 
and Christy Bates, Auditor.   
 
8:30 a.m.- Meeting was called to order.  Motion was made by Deke Wood to approve the agenda.  
Fred Snakenberg seconded the motion.  All ayes and motion carried.    Also present was Casey 
Jarmes, News-Review. 
 
8:35 a.m. - Review and approval of previous board meeting minutes was held.  Motion was made by 
Fred Snakenberg to approve the minutes for June 3, 2024 as submitted.  Deke Wood seconded the 
motion.  All ayes and motion carried.   
 
8:45 a.m. – Meeting with Andy McGuire, Engineer regarding the Keokuk County Highway Department 
was held.  Update on the County Road V5G pavement project: the paver broke down on Friday, 
although work continues to move forward; patching has taken place near the Neff residence and from 
Ollie to the project site due to the old pavement coming apart.  Upcoming projects: V5G – preliminary 
work is done regarding the 30 culvert replacements; hopefully tie the east 3 miles from Hayesville into 
the Hwy 149 project; Community Project Fund grant approved for the west half of Pigeon Road 
preliminary work has been completed and is shovel ready for said project.  Andy informed the Service 
Bureau is struggling to get plan reviews done, need help with development, setup and close out of 
projects.     
 
9:30 a.m. – Various Board and Committee reports were held.  Fred Snakenberg participated in a Decat 
meeting.  Mike Hadley and Deke Wood had no scheduled meetings last week. 

 
9:35 a.m.- Discussion of old/new business and public comment was held.  County resident complaints 
were shared regarding unnecessary treatment by the recycling center employees.  Mike Hadley will 
follow up on this matter.  Deke Wood informed Team Mobile is acquiring US Cellular and inquired 
what effect this will have, if any, to our current contract.  
 
There being no further business, motion to adjourn was made by Deke Wood.  All ayes and the 
meeting adjourned at 9:40 a.m. 
 
The Keokuk County Board of Supervisors adjourned to meet Tuesday, June 11, 2024. 
 
 
              ________________________ 
                         Michael C. Hadley, Chairman 
              Board of Supervisors 
 
____________________________ _______ _____________________ ________________________ 
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